
Dear Community Members Salaamon Alaikum, 

 

In light of recent developments related to the spread of 
COVID-19, we will cancel the following events: 

1. Program on Saturday, March 14, 2020. 
2. Omid School classes on Saturday, March 14, 2020. 
3. Nowruz Celebration planned for March 21, 2020. 
4. Omid School classes on Saturday, March 21, 2020 

(Per School’s calendar).  

We are thankful to all the community members who 
volunteered to help with the Nowruz event and we are 
hoping to hold another event in replacement of it for 
contribution to the orphans. In the meantime, you can 
donate to orphans by using the following link:                            
https://omidcenter.com/2019/02/22/donations/14/ocadmin/ 

and put Aytam on the reference of your donation:  

We will be continuing to assess the situation and will 
provide weekly updates, insha’Allah. 

Let’s pray for the health and safty of all the people around 
the world.  

In advance, Nowruz Mubarak!  

 
With Duas, 
Omid Center of Greater Boston 

https://omidcenter.com/2019/02/22/donations/14/ocadmin/

